
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fledglings Newsletter Term 6 

       
  

                                                                           

 

Our Term 6 Topic is… 

The human impact on our 

oceans 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A taster of what we will be learning this term:  

✓ We will be exploring the impact of humans on the ocean and what this 

means for the animals that live there.  

✓ We will be exploring more about different sea creature habitats. 

✓ We will be making our own posters and banners to help people to 

understand the human effect on oceans.  

✓ We will take part in our very own ‘Save our Seas’ protest around the 

school. 

✓ We will learn more about different sea creatures and learn different 

facts about these creatures. We will make our own books and fact files.  

✓ We will consider transition into year one carefully, making time for 

children to see their new classroom and to talk about their feelings 

during this process.   

 

Diary Dates:  
Monday 3rd June; Term 6 

Sports Day: Fri 21st June 

9.00ish am start (am only) 

Family Picnic approx. 12.30 

to 1.30pm. Presentation of 

awards at 2.30pm. 

Monday 24th June – reserve 

sports day.  

Thursday 27th June – 

INSPIRE DAY–PARALYMPICS 

– open classrooms at 3pm to 

see what we have learnt.   

Friday 28th June-INSET DAY 

Weds 3rd and Thurs 4th  July; 

Transition Days – 2 x whole 

days spent entirely in year 1 

with the year 1 team – 

exploring classroom for 

September and getting to 

know adults. 

Tuesday 9th July; ‘Fledgefest’ 

– Fledglings outdoor end of 

year learning and fun!! 

Weather permitting – more 

info to follow.  

Tuesday 23rd July - Year 6 

leavers service, shirt signing 

and clapping out – (in the 

playground at end of day – 

parent line playground and 

clap as year 6 leave) Break 

up for summer. 

 

 

 

Wow – into our final term! How did that happen? Lots to look forward 

to… 

Please continue to read the 

school reading books at home 

with your child.  

It has such an impact on their 

learning! We will send home 

some ‘longer’ words to practise 

reading and maybe writing – 

the reading of longer words will 

be one of focuses for reading in 

term 6 😊 

 

• Forest School is still on Friday for us this term.  

• Tuesday Newsday – maybe your child can have ago at their own sentence – it doesn’t need 

to be Shakespeare!! For example … I went to the park.  

• PE will continue on Thursday for now! We will continue practising for Sports Day then team 

games – all outside weather permitting so please ensure your child brings PE kit with 

trainers to school each Thursday to change into. 

• We will also continue to keep reading books on Thursdays to help us change them ready to 

take home Friday. 

 Thank you! 😊  


